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Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

From: Kim Lynch

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 9:17 AM

To: Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Cc: . Greg Minikel

Subject: RE: Unbudgeted Request for CAWG - N. 5th and Pine St. Area

CAWG approved this project. Greg said Alder Brey would be ok with this going directly to Council..

Reci?_ieqt s =
Steve Corbeille ' ] gsponse
Nick Reimer Apprave: 8/11/2020 9:14 AM
Todd Blaser Approve: 8/10/2020 8:18 AM
Greg Vadney Approve: 8/10/2020 7:40 AM
Jeremy Walvoord
Dan Koski Approve: 8/10/2020 6:10 AM
: min o Approve: 8/10/2020 11:48 AM

Kim Lyncft | Comptroller/Deputy Treasurer
900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220

(920) 686-6962
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From: Kim Lynch

Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 2:13 PM

To: Steve Corbeille <scorbeille@manitowoc.org>; Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org>; Todd Blaser
<tblaser@manitowoc.org>; Greg Vadney <gvadney@manitowoc.org>; Jeremy Walvoord <jwalvoord@manitowoc.org>;

Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>
Cc: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>; Karen Dorow <kdorow@manitowoc.org>

Subject: FW: Unbudgeted Request for CAWG - N. 5th and Pine St. Area

This request is being fast tracked to Council on August 17. Finance will approve.. Pl already did.

There still is about $190,000 in the unbudgeted/spendable pot of money. (Even after all those other projects were

taken out of there.)

Can you please put your vote on this asap. See above for voting options.

Kim Lynch | Comptroller/Deputy Treasurer
900 Quay Street



Manitowoc, Wi 54220
{920} 686-6962
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From: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Thursday, August 6, 2020 11:04 AM

To: Steve Corbeille <scorbeille@manitowoc.org>; Kim Lynch <klynch@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski
<dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Karen Dorow <kdorow@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Jill Erickson <jerickson@manitowoc.org>; Lynn Hoffman
<lhoffman@manitowoc.org>; Matt Smits <msmits@manitowoc.org>; Mike Zimmer <mzimmer@manitowoc.org>; Sonja
Birr <sbirr@manitowoc.org>; Steve Herzog <sherzog@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Unbudgeted Request for CAWG - N. 5th and Pine St. Area

Steve & Kim,
Last night the PI Committee recommended allocating $50,000 to this project.

We intend to install approx. 7 storm inlets on N. 5" St., Lincoln Blvd. and Pine St. (See attached concept plan). There
will also be a significant amount of restoration work including curb and gutter, pavement replacement and sidewalks.

The Committee also requested that we televise the storm sewers in this area all the way to the Little Manitowoc River
Discharge location.

Our plan will be to get a quote from Vinton and if it appears to be in line with our estimates then we will look at adding
this work to one of Vinton’s existing contracts as a change order.

We are hoping that this gets approved by CAWG prior to the next Council Meeting on August 17th.

Ald. Brey indicated that he would get the Finance Comm. to approve this during the Council meeting.



